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Dear Confirmation Families: 

 

You have registered your child in grade seven, this year, for Confirmation. We will be having 

parent/candidate meetings for Confirmation on March 24th at 7:00 pm or March 27th at 11:30 am. 

We ask you to attend one or the other. Normally we would ask both parents to attend but in 

light of the limitation on space due to social distancing, we ask this year that only one parent and the  

candidate attend. 

We will review the expectations for preparation of your child, provide you with the necessary 

materials and answer any questions you may have. 

There is no need to call ahead to confirm your attendance, just come to one of the meetings. 

Please remember that masks are mandatory in the Church. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, we look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Sincerely 

Fr. Frank 


